
Carrickbrack Rd., 
Howth, 
CO .Dublin. 

To whom it may concern. 

I understand that M.E H.L has been granted permission for a toxic waste 
facility situated in The Naul ,CO Dublin. 
I wish to make a submission urging that a licence will not be granted for 
this waste disposal facility. 

The Naul is a renowned potato and vegetable growing area.These 
products are sold and distributed throughout the area and into the markets 
in Dublin. 
There would be considerable risk of environmental contamination fiom 
this toxic waste facility. 

Yours Sincerely, , 

Catherine MC Laugh&. 
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